
Announcement from the Hokkaido Government

～For those who consider traveling to Hokkaido～

An earthquake occurred in the central eastern parts of

Iburi region on February 21. However it has not affected

transportation and stay for those who travel around

Hokkaido so that you can enjoy traveling in Hokkaido

safely.

Regarding transportation information, please check to see the following
website:
～ Hokkaido Safety-travel Information http://safety-travel.jp/ ～

http://safety-travel.jp/

